
Southern Nevada Regional Housing Authority 

 

Notice of Public Comment Period and Public Hearing 

 

As required by the U.S. Department of Housing and Urban Development, Notice is 

hereby given that the Southern Nevada Regional Housing Authority will hold a Public 

Hearing to solicit comments on the Southern Nevada Regional Housing Authority’s 

Five Year Agency Plan for FY2021-2025. 

 

The Public Hearing will be held at: 

Howard Cannon Center 

Commission Chambers 

340 North 11
th

 Street 

Las Vegas, Nevada 89101 

 

Wednesday, December 16, 2020 at 5:30pm 

 

The Plan will be available on Monday, November 2, 2020, at all Public Housing 

Community Offices as well as in the main lobby area of SNRHA Administrative Offices 

located at: 

Howard Cannon Center – 340 North 11
th

 Street, Las Vegas, NV 89101 

W.F. Cottrell Administrative Building – 5390 E. Flamingo Rd., Las Vegas, NV 89122 

Housing Programs Building – 380 North Maryland Parkway Las Vegas, NV 89101  

 

The Plan will also be available on our website at  www.snvrha.org, Welcome Page, 

scroll down to Agency Plans section, click on “Click here for all Agency Plans” and 

scroll down to the pdf icon for this plan. 

 

If you wish to comment on this Plan, require additional information, and/or need special 

accommodations, please call 702-477-3113. 

 

Written comments will be accepted from Monday, November 2, 2020 through  

Wednesday, December 16, 2020 at 5:30pm at the above address. 

 

 
 

 

PUB: November 1, 2020 
 

http://www.snvrha.org/

